
 

With Loose Primary School 

 

Dear Parents / carers,  

This year we are very excited to say that we have partnered with Xmas4schools 

to bring your child’s festive drawings to life on mugs, Christmas cards, labels or 

even a calendar. What better way to save your child’s precious artwork and 

even gift something personal to your loved ones this year.  

Your child should come home today with a Xmas4schools form along with 

instructions and information. The back of this form is the blank page for their 

creative genius to take place. Make it as bright and festive as they wish with 

whatever festive design they wish.  

DO  

• USE BRIGHT COLOURFUL CHRISTMAS DESIGNS THAT FILL THE PAGE FOR 

BEST RESULTS 

• USE PAINT / FELT TIP / CRAYON / INKS AND COLOURED PENCILS 

• USE COLLAGE 

• USE GLITTER GLUE 

• MAKE SURE ANY TEXT IS BOLD, LEGIBLE AND KEPT AWAY FROM THE 

EDGES OF THE A4 PAPER 

DONT 

• DONT USE SPRINKLE GLITTER (IT GETS ON OTHERS ARTWORK AND 

CLOGS THE SCANNERS) 

• IF YOU ARE DOING A COLLAGE, MAKE SURE ALL ITEMS ARE FIRMLY 

STUCK DOWN TO STOP THEM FALLING OFF 

• AVOID METALLIC FINISHES OVER LARGE AREAS 

• PALE COLOURED PENCILS ON A WHITE BACKGROUND DO NOT 

REPRODUCE WELL 

Please complete the form in full along with artwork and return it to reception 

by the 8th November.  



If you have any queries, please contact Loosepta@yahoo.co.uk 


